//Information Regarding Student Academic Progress

/Towards Meeting The Florida Standards for K-12 Students

New to Pasco County Schools

Date 



 

To the Parents or Guardians of 





:

Pasco County Schools is required to report to families their son’s/daughter’s progress toward achieving state standards for reading, writing, mathematics, and science.  To make this determination, teachers carefully review all available information regarding student performance.  The following data are currently being used to evaluate your son’s/daughter’s progress toward achieving district expectations and state standards:

· State Assessments

· District Assessments

· School/Classroom Assessments

· Classroom Performance/Grades

If your son/daughter has not met state standards in reading, writing, mathematics, or science, instructional and support services will be provided to help him/her improve in those areas.  You will have an opportunity to consult in the development of a Progress Monitoring Plan (PMP) to assist and monitor your child’s progress in achieving expectations.  If your son/daughter is in kindergarten, only the area of reading is reported at this time.  If your son/daughter is in an Exceptional Student Education (ESE) program and his/her Individualized Educational Plan (IEP) already addresses these areas of need, an additional PMP will not need to be developed.

If your son/daughter has met state standards, “YES” will appear in the blank.  If your son/daughter has not met state standards, “NO” will appear in the blank.  The status of your son’s/daughter’s meeting state standards is as follows:

      Kindergarten




     Grades 1 - 12
Reading


Reading


Mathematics

                            



Writing


Science


Feel free to contact me if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

School Representative




Phone Number

Distribution: Cumulative Record, Parent, and Teacher
MIS Form #438











